
This term for our vocational 
sessions, students have had 
the opportunity to choose 

between the following 
courses: Sport, Construction, 

Hair and Beauty, Craft, 
Cooking and Plants. 

In maths, this term, we 
will be working with whole 
numbers and how we can 

use these within our 
everyday life.

Within our Independent 
Living lessons we will 

explore how we can travel 
around our local community 
and how to keep safe as a 

pedestrian.

In English we will continue to 
develop our reading, writing and 

communication skills by using 
them in real-world situations.

We will continue our trips 
out on a  Thursday 

afternoon developing life 
skills and independence 
and also supporting and 

reinforcing our 
accreditation work

We will continue completing 
various parts to make up 
our Duke of Edinburgh 
Award including 
Volunteering, Skill and 
Sport.

Our leisure slot will continue to be Friday afternoons 
when we will explore fitness and sports as part of the 

Duke of Edinburgh Award and also as part of our 
healthy living unit. We will also learn how to cook 

healthy snacks.

In PSD this term, 
students will be learning 
about different cultures 
and their celebrations. 
They will continue to 

learn how to form healthy 
relationships with their 

peers.

In our Employability lessons we will 
be exploring job opportunities, 
maintaining work standards and 

tacking problems at work. 
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